UPDATE REGARDING FORMAL ASSESSMENTS

Dear Parent/carer,

Following on from the First Ministers statement that schools will reopen in January on a phased return basis, the formal assessments planned for many S4 to S6 pupils in January will be postponed.  We plan to reschedule for late January early February.  However please be reassured that no assessments will take place without there having been appropriate time for face to face teacher support, revision and consolidation of learning.  As you can appreciate, many aspects of our planning currently is subject to change
We hope that this eases any worries or concerns about the assessment diet planned for next year.  
We will keep you updated at all times via text, website and twitter.
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